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Dear Parents and Guardians,
Happy Smiles From Everyone Here At Baantonmai School :)

We are already in our second week of the third quarter and it has been a blast. New students
are still adjusting with the lifestyle here at school, but they will feel right at home in no time. Last week
the Father’s Day performance was a success and everybody had a good time.

This, week the toddlers were familiarizing themselves with the letter “O” as they were taught
how to write it with their fingers. For Arts and Crafts the theme of the week was fish. The class
decorated a colored cut out of a fish by pasting tiny shreds of paper onto it. They got to practice
applying liquid glue onto paper, using popsicle sticks.

As for the Pre-K students, we dived right into Jolly Phonics with the letters, “G” and “0.” The
students memorized the action and the sound of each letter. During the Preparatory Writing class, we
discussed the theme of “family” and the students from Bumble Bee class colored in a cartoon picture
of a family.

During English Music and Movement class, we learned the song

And dance to the “Finger Family.”

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kCka94jeGTk
“Finger Family Song”

Looking forward to seeing everyone again next week for some fun

and educational get togethers.

Best regards

Pre-K Teacher Brian



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kCka94jeGTk

